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               Principal’s Report 
 

At the end of next week I complete my tenure at Eastbourne      

Primary School with mixed emotions. I am so lucky to have been 

involved with such a great community over such a long time and 

seen the school evolve and the students grow. 
 

When I see ex students working in any facete of life I can’t help 

feeling a sense of joy to know we have been a big part of this     

process. 
 

Thanks to all my staff over the years who have been unbelievable. 

Those in the classroom whether a teacher or an ES, and those in the office or assisting in 

any capacity, we have been successful because we have been a team. 
 

I am extremely grateful to all the School Councils I have been involved with and know 

what we have achieved is only positive. 
 

Parents and carers, your contribution has also been a big one. Life is a lot more complex 

now than 18 years ago and looking after children is even more demanding. 
 

Finally, I’d like to thank the many community groups which have supported Eastbourne 

Primary School over my years as Principal. 

 

Acting Principal 

From July 24, Mr. Jamie Sharp will be the Acting Principal until the selection of the       

Substantive Principal is completed, probably by early Term 4. I welcome Jamie to this 

great school community. 

 

Student Led Interviews/Showcase 

Thank you to all the parents and students that attended the Student Led Interviews yesterday. 

If you were unable to find a time that suited you to meet with your child’s teacher, please 

contact them to make alternative arrangements. 
 

 

Stephen Wilkinson 

Principal 

 

JULY 

19th—21st 

Year 3/4 Somers Camp 

 

21st 

Mr Wilko’s last day 

 

AUGUST 

4th 

PJ Day 

Hot Dog Day 

 

14th 

Curriculum Day 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



At Eastbourne Primary School we 

value Learning, Collaboration, Respect 

and Community 

PREP 2023 

INFORMATION AND TOURS 

For enrolment forms and details 

please phone 5986 4884 


